
1

Garcia, Adolfo

From: alp@alp-law.com
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Subject: 535 Caligula Ave
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CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Dear Christian: 

 

As we just discussed, please see the attached photographs and correct the inspection results to show that the work 

has not been done. Also, please advise whether the permit, not having an approved inspection, would now have 

expired. 

  

Thanks! 

  

Very truly yours, 

  

Alexander L. Palenzuela 

Law Office of Alexander L. Palenzuela, P.A. 

1200 Brickell Avenue, Suite 1950 

Miami, FL 33131-3298 

tel: (305) 333-0467 

alp@alp-law.com 

www.alp-law.com 

  

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It 

may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you 

are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or any action or reliance on this communication is strictly prohibited. If 

you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone, at (305) 333-0467 and by return e-mail and 

double delete this message, along with any reply and attachments. 

  


